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Feed	in	tariff	should	set	as	a	minimum	and	be	an	appropriate	amount.	Giving	me	
$0.06	and	then	charging	my	neighbor	a	premium	for	Green	energy	is	abhorrent.	
If	I	import	Green	energy	into	the	system	I	should	be	paid	a	premium.		Also	$1.30	
per	day	for	the	privilege	of	having	electricity	is	wrong.	Admin	does	not	cost	that	
much	per	household.	
	
peter	christie		

	
Postcode:	2620	
	
	




